
 
 

 

 
The Asper Foundation Human Rights and Holocaust Studies Program 

 

 
The 2016-2017 Asper Foundation Human Rights and Holocaust Studies Program includes two 
separate trips in the fall of 2016 and spring of 2017 to Winnipeg, MB comprised of 285 students 
and chaperones from the three communities and three schools/community organizations noted 
below. 
On October 7, 2014, the Canadian Museum for Human Rights and The Asper Foundation 
signed a memorandum of understanding which is now seeing Canadian students switch the 
travel destination from Washington, DC to Winnipeg, MB including a visit to the Canadian 
Museum for Human Rights as part of the foundation’s program. 

A program trip with The Anne and Max Tanenbaum Community Hebrew Academy of Toronto 
took place on September 25-28, 2016.   A national trip will take place on April 30-May 3, 2017.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ontario  
 
Toronto 

-  Anne & Max Tanenbaum Community Hebrew 
Academy of Toronto 

 
New Brunswick  
 
Fredericton 
    -   École Sainte-Anne 
 
Nova Scotia 
 
Halifax 
- Atlantic Jewish Council 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


